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29 June, 2016 
 
Devin Yoder 
City of Aurora Planning Department 
12860 East 13

TH
 Place 

Aurora, Co. 800114 
 
RE: Betesda Church 
       3695 Kalispell Street N. 
       Aurora, Co.  
       Development Application #: DA-2026-00 
       Case Numbers: 2016-6003-00; 2016-3002-00 
 
RESPONSE TO TECHNICAL CORRECTIONS REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
Ms. Stevens: 
 
Below are the responses to the Technical Corrections comments Letter (6/14/2016) from the City of 
Aurora regarding a proposed church at 3696 Kalispell Street North, Aurora, Co. Items are numbered 
to coordinate with those on the Comments letter. 
 
REFERRAL COMMENTS FROM OTHER DETPARTMNETS AND AGENCIES 
 
1. Real Property 
 
1A. Acknowledged. 
1B.  Dimensions are shown to drainage easement. 
1C. The overhang has been removed from the building. 
1D. Acknowledged. 
1E. Acknowledged. 
1F. Acknowledged. 
1G. Acknowledged. 
1H. Acknowledged. 
1J. Acknowledged. 
1L. Acknowledged. 
1N. Acknowledged. 
 
2. Aurora Water 
 
2A. Acknowledged. 
2B. Acknowledged. 
2C. Acknowledged. 
2D. Acknowledged. 
2E. Acknowledged. 
2F. Acknowledged. 
 
3. Civil Engineering 
 
3A. Acknowledged. 
3B. Acknowledged.. 
3C. Acknowledged. 
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3D. Acknowledged. 
3E. Acknowledged.. 
3F. The small squares are paving stones, and a simply a path to connect the rear (emergency) 

exit to the front area. The pond will be maintained by hand. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Geoffrey Harris 
Geoffrey B. Harris Architect 


